
RE:  New Bill (2019) to Remove Vaccine Exemptions in Oregon:  OPPOSED 

 
As a citizen of the United States of America, I go on record as OPPOSED.  I say, 
 

“Lawmakers of Oregon, respect the first tenet of the 
Nuremberg Trials:   
FREEDOM TO REFUSE MEDICAL PROCEDURES.” 

 
Mary C Korda of Florida 
 
 


